
Legacy Elementary Community Council Minutes 
November 14, 2017 

 
Attending: Tom Tillman, Rebecca Larson, Taryn Jones, Jimmer Standring, Katherine Mccaman, 
Lucie Holman 
Not In Attendence: Nicole Pasquini, Misha Bacca, Jennifer Thomas (District Rep) 
 
SNAP Update 
As of this year Legacy’s SNAP plan is out of date.  Principle Tillman and Misha Bacca will be 
working together to update the plan. 
 
Digital Citizenship 
Currently the computer teachers cover much of what is required of the digital citizenship 
program.  Principle Tillman is making arrangements with the program Netsmarts to provide 2 
different trainings to cover the rest of the requirements of the digital citizenship program. 
 
Language Immersion 
A few months back a survey went out from the Alpine school district gauging the interest in 
having a language immersion program.  There was a large positive response and Spanish 
immersion seemed to be the language that got the most support.  Legacy is being considered as 
one of the schools that will house the Spanish immersion program.  One of the positive benefits 
of Legacy getting this program would be attracting more students to Legacy and bringing up 
enrollment numbers.  It should be noted that there is no timeline as to when or if this program 
will be implemented.   
 
Vote on Chair and Co-Chair 
Taryn Jones will maintain her role as Chair but requested that she have a Co-Chair to help out 
with some of the responsibilities of the position.  After some discussion Jimmer volunteered for 
the position.  The voting went as follows: 
Taryn Jones called for a Nomination for Co-Chair. 
Rebecca Larson nominated Jimmer Standring. 
Lucie Holman seconded the nomination. 
Taryn Jones called for a vote on the nomination. 
Yeas-Rebecca Larson, Lucie Holman, Taryn Jones, Katherine Mccaman 
Nays-None 
Jimmer Standring is now the Co-Chair. 
 
Next Meeting will be December 12th.    


